
Sunday prayer  9.30am  (Prayer Room) 
Sunday service 10.30am 

CHINESE MINISTRY  
TUESDAY 10-11.30am BIBLE STUDY /SOCIAL ACTIVITY 

THURSDAY 10-11.30am ENGLISH LEARNING 

HuƩ City SalvaƟon Army 

OVERCOMERS (SENIORS MINISTRY) 
FORTNIGHTLY ON WEDNESDAYS 10 -11.15am 

UNFINISHED OBJECTS (CRAFTS) 
FIRST SATURDAY OF THE MONTH 

UPFRONT YOUTH  
FRIDAY 6.30pm (Yr 9+) $2 

Corps Officers/Pastors Majors Ivan & Glenda Bezzant 
Assistant Corps Officer Lieutenant Cameron Millar 

 
Reception 04 5700 273 

Email: huttcity.corps@salvationarmy.org.nz 
Website: salvationarmyhuttcity.org.nz 

Cnr Kings Cres & Cornwall St, Lower Hutt 

 
 

FOOD BANK  
MON/WED/FRI   9.30-11.30AM 

Winter is coming to an end and we are looking forward to Spring 
and Summer!  Looking outside, it’s still raining!  I’m assured we 
are transitioning from winter into spring.  Although the reality of 
the day would reinforce we are experiencing winter conditions 
with rain and being cold, we live in hope and look forward to a 
change in season. 

I’m sensing this also for Hutt City.  We have experienced a very 
difficult time in the life of the Church. I can report financial loss 
over the last 12 months, with people disengaging in opportunities 
to come together and be involved, which has meant a number of 
programme changes.    Yes, life is different around Hutt City to 
what we encountered before Covid. 

However, there are signs of change.  There are obvious signs of 
the Spirit moving in our midst.  New ideas for moving into the 
future.  People testifying to transformation.  Could I be bold and 
say spring is coming!  I suggest as we move into the future, we do 
three things: 1. Hold things loosely, 2. Be flexible, 3. Soak 
everything in prayer. 

I’m believing for spring to come!   Will you join me and believe 
for growth and change as we move forward together. 

 

God bless you 

Ivan and Glenda Bezzant 

September 2022 



For kids aged 7-12  
Younger children are welcome but  

will need caregiver supervision 

MELBOURNE STAFF BAND 
Is coming to New Zealand. 

 
 They will be at 

Wellington South Corps on  
Wednesday 21st of September  

 TickeƟng informaƟon for this event  
can be found at 

 
hƩps://www.msbnztour.co.nz/faqs.   

 

Saturday  

September 10th  

   2-4pm 

SELF DENIAL 2022 

Saturday 1 October 7pm 
Entrance with registraƟon only. 

Please call or message JaneƩe to register 
04 5700273 

Plant Sale
Thursdays@10.30am

Chinese Fellowship 
The Salvation Army Hutt City CorpsHutt City Corps Chinese Fellowship 

Tuesday Bible Study 10 –11.30am 
Thursday 10-11.30am 

(During school terms) 

Every Thursday 10.20am   

 
 

 

Mike Carrington works closely 
 with our Pastors in establishing  

a discipleship culture . We would 
love everyone to be engaged in  

personal discipleship.  
development and involved in  

life transformaƟon 

DISIPLESHIP & LIFE GROUPS 

 

To enable us to carry out an effecƟve  
Pastoral care among our people,  

it would be great if you know of any people  
who would like a visit or phone call from  

Mike, Cameron, Ivan or  Glenda 

PASTORAL CARE 
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